
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Jeff Mohlenkamp, Finance Director 

DATE July 21, 2020 

SUBJECT:  Approve Payment Wildland Protection Invoice from Cal Fire 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The City contracts with the Department of Forestry and Fire Protection “Cal Fire” to 

provide wildland fire protection within the City of Beaumont.  The attached invoice 

covers the period July 1, 2019, through June 30, 2020. 

Fiscal Impact: 

The invoice for this annual service totals $43,338.12. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Approve payment of the invoice for wildland fire protections services to the 

Department of Forestry and Fire Protection in the amount of $43,338.12. 

Attachments: 

A. Invoice from Department of Forestry and Fire Protection 


